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Notice to all Light Vehicle Accredited Repair Shops 

Estimator Contacts Page 

Date published: April 24, 2025 

Shops are now able to look up phone numbers for estimators they need to contact regarding specific 

claims. The new page can be found on Partners at Estimator Contacts. The page functions similarly to 

Adjuster Contacts. 

If you have any questions regarding this notice, please contact SRA@mpi.mb.ca or your assigned Shop 

Relationship Advisor. 

 

 

https://mpipartners.ca/LightVehicles/PoliciesProcedures/estimatorcontacts.html
https://mpipartners.ca/LightVehicles/PoliciesProcedures/adjustercontacts.html
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